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Weekly Newsletter-November 27, 2017
	*IMPORTANT*

       Information about our classroom holiday party will be coming home soon.

     Grandparent’s Day and our 3rd grade musical performance will be Monday, December 11th.  Grandparent performance at 1:30 and evening parent performance at 6:30.  The book fair will be open for your shopping convenience(
Reminders

· If you would like your child to go home with the grandparent/special friend Tuesday 12/10, you MUST send back the permission slip that was attached to the performance information packet from Mr. Lacny.  

· Please help us make sure your child is properly dress for outdoor recess every day.  They will take them out for lunch recess even when it is quite chilly.

· Students should not be bringing any toys of any kind to school.  

· Parents please check DoJo daily for reminders, classroom behavior, and homework completion.  Celebrate positive points with praise and discuss negative points and ways to avoid those behaviors.  Students perform better when they know that you are actively involved in their education.  They care that you care(

	Calendar of Events

Week of 11/27/2017
Monday 11/27-Reading Log goes home

Tuesday 11/28-Cookie Dough Pick-Up 3:30-6:00

Thursday 11/30-Jump for Heart is due!!

Friday 12/1-Spelling and Sentence Quiz
                   Book-It is due!!

Word Work 

Each week your child will be responsible for mastering the following list.  Students will take a pretest on Monday to determine their individual study words for the week.  Students will only have to study the words they missed for the Friday test.  Please help your child prepare for the word test on Friday by complete the Spelling Tic-Tac-Toe Monday-Wednesday and the Pink Take-Home Task on Thursday evening.  This week’s focus will be on compound words.  Thank you for your support at home(  

1. country

2. mother

3. father

4. while

5. write 

6. place

7. light         

   
Contact Options:

Take Home Folder note-if you wish to send me a note, please put it in the RETURN side of your child’s Take Home folder. Please make sure any money or notes are well labeled as the students put these notes in a community basket.

Voicemail-942-4251 Ext 8748


*I will check voicemail before and after school

E-mail-  srichterclass@hobart.k12.in.us
*I will check e-mail before and after school



	
	


